Miller, Erin (DHS)

From:

Jason Fisher <emsdirector@bentoncounty.in.gov>

Sent:

Monday, May 22, 2023 4:41 PM

To:

Indiana Emergency Response Commission, Indiana Eme

Cc:

Jonathon Devers

Subject:

Benton County LEPC Compliance Extension

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged

**** This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected email. ****

Hello,

Due to the Tornado, and declaration we need to request an extension for the items currently due for our LEPC. We are trying to set a June Meeting if all goes as planned and will advertise. If not, we have a regularly scheduled meeting for July. All compliance items should be caught up by then. We want to stay in compliance to be able to apply for HMEP as well. Please let us know what we need to do.

Jason Fisher
Director
Benton County
Department of Homeland Security
Emergency Management
Emergency Medical Services
Office: 765-884-1210 Ext: 8119

Fax: 765-884-2063



